
Every organization circles certain 
dates on the calendar that scream 

“This is our Super Bowl – all hands  
on deck!”

For the Tulsa Dream Center, this is it! 
We call it our Season of Hope. We’re 
right smack in the middle of our 
biggest moments of the year.

We host and serve nearly 10,000 
neighbors between Friendsgiving  
(our Thanksgiving) and Christmas – 
a number that’s growing with two 
campuses now.

This year we’re collecting and 
distributing 8,000 toys. Cars literally 
line up for two miles to come  
through the giveaway line at our 
North campus.

This herculean effort requires 
hundreds of volunteers, complex 
logistics planning, lots of extra time 
from our talented staff, and raising 
support to make it all possible.

Our goal is $500,000 to cover 
holiday expenses, start 2024 strong 
and sustain our new operations like 
our swimming pool and our new 
location in West Tulsa.

Those dollars go directly into loving 
people locally, meeting some of their 
deepest needs (like food, clothing & 
medical) and consistently sharing a 
message of hope.

Already, we have so much to 
celebrate this year. Consider just a 
handful of the highlights from our 
youth programs in 2023:

•	� Our fifth graders won 2nd place in 
a national STEM competition.

•	� 900 kids have taken swimming 
lessons at our new pool.

•	� 225 students attended summer 
camp at our two campuses.

•	� 207 students are enrolled in  
after-school tutoring at our  
two campuses.

•	� We kicked off the 2nd season of our 
new flag football league with 88 kids.

We can’t say thank you enough 
to everyone who partners with us 

– from churches and foundations 
to our volunteers and every single 
financial supporter. 

Help Us Help More

This is the most important 
time of year to support the 
Tulsa Dream Center with a 
generous financial gift.

Your help makes it possible 
for us to minister to 
thousands of people and 
fulfill our mission of Giving 
Hope & Changing Lives.

Please, give today by:

1. �Texting TDC to 28950, then 
following the prompts.

2. �Giving online at  
www.tulsadreamcenter.org

3. �Sending a check to  
P.O. Box 700298  
Tulsa, OK, 74170

Time To Shine

Kids are counting on us at Christmas!


